
 
 

 

Bethesda Baptist Institutes (First one founded in 1980)  

Founders: C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 
II Tim. 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou 

to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also." 
 
 August 2022 - Great Institute Celebration at Anniversary Services of Bethesda in Mexico 

 

 

                                        

 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 
Phones: Cell: DLJ (956)212-5016; MJ (956)821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 

Dear Praying Friends,  

 

The same time the church in Mexico celebrated their 31st anniversary they announced that the  

institute would once again be opening for classes. Just like the church, the institute had to close  

because of the COVID pandemic last year. 
 

Under the direction of Bro. Roberto Tabares, administrator of institute, the school will open  

once again, this year.  They encouraged those who would have graduated this year not 

to give up but to finish their last year. A few of the students were able to finish their 

studies virtually but the last year requires a lot of “hands on” courses that could not be done 

via internet.   

  

             Pictured here are 

the students that 

will be starting 

classes this year. 

This does not 

include 19 others 

that are planning 

on taking some of  

the classes 

“virtually.”  

                              First year students            Second year students  

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

          In Him,  

 

  

    

                Third year students      Daniel and Michelle Jones      

   

 

 

                        Third year students 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

You make it possible for us to train workers in Latin America,  

so that they in turn can reach the world for Christ! 

Received May, June and July of 2022  $________________ For the Bible Institutes 
 

Received May, June and July of 2022   $ ________________ For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund 
 

Thank you! – ¡Muchas Gracias! 

  

 

 

The Bible Institute in McAllen will also be starting once 

again this year. Please pray for the four students that we 

had last year. Pray they will be willing and ready to start 

back this year, and that they will stick by the stuff until 

they graduate. Pray also for some prospective students that 

are thinking about starting this year.  
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